
INDIGENOUS SCO 
STUDENT BURSARY:
QUICK FACTS  
The Safety Codes Council offers funding support for Indigenous 
safety codes officer students, including those applying with the support 
of a First Nations community, Metis Settlement, or Indigenous organization. 

The Bursary is given in the form of credits towards a single level of certification. 
Individual awards can cover up to 75% of certification costs for the indicated level. 

Applying for the Bursary is a quick, simple process:

Submit the current online application form or download and submit the print application 
form from safetycodes.ab.ca.
Provide all additional documentation, including proof of entrance qualifications, before the 
application deadline.
Communities and organizations who are supporting individual applicants are asked to 
complete a letter of support (suggested guidelines can be found on the Council website).

In order to be eligible for this award, the student must currently reside in Alberta. Applicants must 
fulfill the entrance qualifications for the discipline and level of certification they are looking to 
pursue with the help of the award.

Contact Us
For more information about the training and certification of 
safety codes officers, contact:

Edith Garcia, Safety Codes Council
training@safetycodes.ab.ca	

Applications are open February 1–July 31

Obtain SCO Certification
SCOs have the knowledge and training to provide front-line services in code interpretation and 
compliance monitoring. Training from the Safety Codes Council provides advanced knowledge 
of the requirements for the buildings and systems that they oversee. 

Safety codes officers have rewarding and varied careers working for municipalities, corporations, 
and agencies. SCOs can also form their own inspections agencies or work to expand safety 
codes services within their communities. 


